
TELEPHONE 

(415) 567-0162 

Dear Folks, 

PAUL A. WALKER, Ph.D. 
PSYCHOLOGIST 

1952 UNION STREET 

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94123 

11-17-?? 

I will be closing down my practice of Psychology effectlve 
December 14, 1988. This closure will be for an indefinate 
period of time, perhaps permanently. 
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Pl 6631 

After Dec. 14th the telephone number above will ask that you 
write to me at a new address: 

584 Castro Street, Box 349 
San Francisco, CA 94114-2588 

However, after that date, no new services or appointments will 
be made. That address is for those who wish tc have prior 
records forwarded to another therapist. 

Thank you, 

tY7� A�� 

Paul A. Walker, Ph.D. 


